
18/07/2020 

MRS Sue Anderson 
1 / 27 Delecta AVE 
Clareville NSW 2107 
sueanderson27@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Re:DA2020/0552 181 Allambie Rd, Allambie Heights NSW 2100

I strongly object to the proposed development at the above address.

Manly Dam and surrounding bushland is an absolute jewel - beautiful bushland and unpolluted 
water.

The area has been subjected to previous damage - a large development many years ago and 
more recently an extension to Manly Vale Public School. This recent development should 
never have gone ahead - already many damaging, pollution episodes have occurred.

There are many important reasons why this development should not be allowed - it is on 
bushfire prone land, it is likely to pollute local creeks and Manly Dam and it has potential to 
harm the many threatened species of the area etc

My main objection is that this beautiful area is suffering death by a thousand cuts. The whole 
area - Manly Dam and the surrounding bushland needs to be strongly protected forever. We 
cannot just keep carving pieces out for houses, schools etc. This beautiful place is appreciated 
by many bushwalkers, bike riders and picnickers. It is an oasis in an increasingly built up, 
polluted, noisy city. Protect it for our sanity and the flora and fauna. 

Sent: 18/07/2020 5:52:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


